
From:   
Sent: 05 December 2022 15:36 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/22/0005 Canfield Moat, High Cross Lane West, Little Canfield, Dunmow, Essex, CM6 
1TD 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I trust all is well. 
 
Please see below my objection for the development of S62A/22/0005 Canfield Moat, High Cross 
Lane West, Little Canfield, Dunmow, Essex, CM6 1TD. 
 
I strongly object to this development as High Cross Lane can not cope with the current traffic as it is. 
The road is in urgent need of repair currently and with another 25/30 + vehicles a day the road 
simply cannot take this. As well as the country road being dangerous to drive on let alone walk down 
at the moment the extra traffic is just too dangerous. Not to mention the traffic from construction 
phase of a development this size.  
 
High Cross Lane has had enough development on as is, especially the additional commercial units 
added the noise and the light has had a detrimental effect on wildlife. As well for the residence 
within the area being challenging to live in at times of high activity. Especially through out the 
summer months. 
 

to this development and can not cope with another large development going on so 
close. It is too detrimental to the health and wellbeing of my family. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Joel Lunn  
 




